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PRESS RELEASE
September 12, 2019

6" Street Roundabout Work to begin Monday, Sept. 16

GLENWOOD SPRINGS, CO — The City of Glenwood Springs will be starting the 6 Street roundabout area
landscaping installation work on Monday, Sept. 16. This first phase will run through mid-November,
weather depending, and will install irrigation, electrical, lighting, decorative boulders, trees, sod, and
ornamental grasses throughout the project site, which includes adjacent islands and the approach to the
pedestrian underpass under the ramp from westbound I-70. The work during this fall will be a first phase,
with the second completion phase beginning in spring 2020.

Periodic lane closures and brief traffic holds may occur in the vicinity of 6™ and Colo. Highway 82. Please
use caution and follow all construction and safety signs. Although crews will attempt to avoid work during
peak hours, motorists should anticipate delays and allow extra travel time on approach to the 6th and
Colo. 82 interchange and the I-70 116 exit.

Gould Construction and City staff thanks the residents and visitors of Glenwood Springs for their patience
during the completion of the 6 Street roundabout and Grand Avenue Bridge project that has been
ongoing over the past two years. For more information on projects, please visit www.cogs.us/projects
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